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Strategic Plan Annual Report 2015-2016

The Strategic Annual Report describes our progress through
the medical school’s six strategic goals during the academic
year 2015-16 to achieve our vision to be distinguished as a
leader among medical schools through community
collaboration in medical education, patient care, research,
and service. Read More...

Dr. Joseph Weistroffer: Fighter pilot, doctor,
new program director for Orthopaedic
Surgery

When he looks back on all he’s done -- reflects on all of the
places he has been -- Dr. Joseph Weistroffer will tell you he’s
lived a life charmed. As a child, the home he shared with his
parents, two brothers and a sister ... Read More...

Medicine is 'fun’: Meet Dr. Jayne Barr,
WMed's new Med-Peds program director
There is hardly a moment Dr. Jayne Barr can recall when she
didn’t want to be a physician. As a child in West Virginia, she
recalls the small chemistry playset and the doctor kit that
were two of her favorite toys ... Read More...
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'The journey is the reward': Dean Hal Jenson
reflects on climb to Kilimanjaro summit

After he made the final 4,300-foot ascent last week, on
October 10, Dr. Hal B. Jenson stood atop Mount Kilimanjaro
surrounded by a beautiful blue sky and wisps of bright white
clouds. It was a destination — 19,341 feet ... Read More...

WMed student organizing potluck, taco
dinner to celebrate Hispanic Heritage Month
For Michael Chavarria, food has always served as a great
way to bring people together. Growing up, he says food was
“a big deal,” a strong and unique point around which to
gather. “Everyone gets hungry ... Read more...

WMed memorial service will honor life,
contributions of Dr. Michael Liepman

The medical school will remember and celebrate the life and
contributions of Dr. Michael R. Liepman next month during a
memorial service at the Borgess Lawrence Education
Center. Read More...
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